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Homicide Unit
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SUBJECT: Deputy Involved Shooting Update
LOCATION: 2260 Jimmy Durante Boulevard, Del Mar
DATE/TIME:  September 2, 2018/ 6:40 p.m.

VICTIM: Withheld

SUSPECT: Daniel Elizarraras, age twenty-two

The following information is fragmentary and has not been completely verified. It is
based, in part, on hearsay and is intended for early information use rather than being a
formal investigative report.

Updated information to a prior release:

A man who fired a handgun at the ticket window of the Del Mar Thoroughbred Club has been
identified as twenty-two year old Daniel Elizarraras of Escondido. Elizarraras was shot after he
fired his weapon and a deputy returned fire. Elizarraras’ condition has been listed stable and he
Is expected to survive. The shooting is currently being investigated by the Sheriff's Homicide
Unit.

The involved deputies were not injured. The investigation is continuing.

Prior release, see below:
Just before 6:40 p.m., a man came to the ticket window at the Del Mar Fairgrounds at
2260 Jimmy Durante Boulevard. He wanted a ticket to this evening’s concert. He was
told no more tickets were available. An argument ensued and nearby deputies responded.
The man pulled out a silver plated semi-automatic handgun and fired several shots into a
crowded area. Deputies engaged and returned fire.

The suspect was transported to Scripps Memorial Hospital La Jolla and his condition is
unknown at this time. To our knowledge, no one else was injured.
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Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Sheriff's Homicide Unit at

(858) 285-6330/after hours at (858) 565-5200. You can also remain anonymous by calling
Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.

Prepared by: Rich Williams, Lieutenant
Sheriff's Homicide Unit (858) 285-6330



